
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

1st February 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Friday 9th February we will be holding a Music Enrichment day.  
 
Throughout the day the children will be taking part in a wide variety of music based 
workshops and activities, which we are running in partnership with York St John University 
and York University music students. 
 
The activities include composing music, drumming, vocal workshops, and playing 
percussion instruments as well as many more! There will also be lots of opportunities to 
listen to different pieces of music and songs. 
 
This will be a fantastic day for the children and raise the profile of music in school through 
the range of workshops and also by discussing the benefits of listening to and playing 
music. We will finish the day with a celebration assembly and start the half term holiday 
on a high! 
 
We’d like to thank one of our parents, Mrs Catherine Birch for working with us on this 
project, coordinating and supporting the students with their activities. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Vicky Hearson 
 
Assistant Headteacher 
v.hearson@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 


